
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 15/08/2024 9:52 AM from . 

Application Summary 

Address: 106 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HD  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Ms Lorna McKenna  

 
Click for further information 

  
Customer Details 

Name:  

  

  

  
Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for comment:  

Comments: 15/08/2024 9:52 AM This request should be denied on the grounds of 
risk of noise and nuisance from people attending late night providers of 
food.  
 
Furthermore, this remains on the saturations zone defined as high risk by 
the council.  
 
There is no reason why the council should act in anyway differently for 
this establishment. 

  



Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 15/08/2024 7:42 AM from . 

Application Summary 

Address: 106 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HD  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Ms Lorna McKenna  

 
Click for further information 

  
Customer Details 

Name:  

Address:  

  
 

Commenter Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for comment:  

Comments: 15/08/2024 7:42 AM Considering the current state of the area in terms of 
drug addicts, drunks, crime and violence, I don't think we need this place 
open until 3am 7 days a week, it is 
 Likely it will attract the wrong crowd and it will generate noise and 
problems to neighbours. 
 3am is very late, let's think of neighbours who have regular jobs (and 
pay council tax) and have to wake up early 

 




